Dear Junior School Families,

We are looking forward to welcoming our Grandparents or Special Person to the College on
Thursday, 19 October 2023.

Please note: this is a Grandparents or Special Person morning only, parents to drop off
and pick up as per normal procedures.

Following is further information about how the morming will run:

9:00am — Grandparents/Special Person to arrive through the main entry points of the school.

If you arrive before 9:00am please take a seat in Café Flourish, near the Library or the Koala
Gums area. An announcement will be made when you are able to move to your grandchild’'s
classroom. Staff will be wearing pink vests and will be available to help with directions. You will
then join in your grandchild’s morning routine and activities. During this time, you are welcome to
visit other classrooms if you have more than one grandchild.

Grandparents/Special Persons are then welcome to join us for a shared Morning Tea
in the Koala Gums area. Light refreshments will be offered to Grandparents/Special Person. Your
grandchild will also be able to sit with you and eat their morning tea from their lunch box.

Grandparents/Special Person morning concludes at the Junior School so
Grandparents/Special Person can then attend the Kindy or Secondary School if planned.
Student’s will continue to play outside.

Frequently asked gquestions
Will there be chairs for the adults to sit on instead of the picnic rugs?
Yes, there will be chairs placed around the Koala Gums area.

Will there be shade during the Morning Tea?
Yes, there will be shade pergolas placed around the Koala Gums area.

What if we cannot stay the whole time?

That is okay, you are still welcome to come and leave when needed.

Yes, the Year 2 Reading Room will be open from 9:00am — 10:30am for Grandparents/Special
Person to attend Book Fair where you are able to purchase books. Students must let their teacher
know if they are going to the Book Fair and then return to their classroom.

We look forward to welcoming you and sharing in this special community event.

Yours sincerely,

Peter Weier
Acting Head of Junior School
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